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Congressman George W. Crockett, Jr.
U.S. House of Representatives

1531 Longworth HOB
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Crockett :

On behalf of Americans Against Apartheid, Iwould l±ke
to thank you most sincerely for permitting us to include
your name as a member of our Advisory Committee. We very
much appreciate your support for our efforts to keep ttiis
issue before the American public as we move toward the 1986
elections.

We shall be sending you a copy of our brochure shortly

and will keep you informed of our activities. Thank you
again for your support.

Sincerely yours,, /

Gary A. Walker
Executive Director

A <opv ot our report is filed with and available tor purchase from Federal Election Commission, Washington, D.C




